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i Mark Your Calendar— Engineer Spo“'ght

JOIN US FOR OUR | by Jeff Turov
JANUARY MEETING! |

Laura Bray
The next General Membership
Meeting of the San Antonio Association |
of Building Engineers is set for 11:30 am |
on Wednesday, January 19, at the
Embassy Suites Hotel (7750 Briaridge
Drive; northeast corner of IH-10 and
Loop 410).

The meeting topic is “CPS Energy
2011 Programs and Services,” and the
presenters are Joe Jones, Rick Luna and
Bob Nelson with CPS Energy. The
meeting sponsor is CPS Energy.

Please RSVP no later than

Bray Communications

PO Box 781261

San Antonio, TX 78278
laurabray@braycommunications.com
(210) 408-1699

e What is Bray Communications?

We are a management group that provides
management services to eight different trade groups - a
few of thosc being SAABE, The Associaiion of
Fundraising Professionals and National Association of
Women Business Owners.

Monday, January 17, at noon. « How long have you been involved with SAABE?

If you must cancel your attendance, | I started managing SAABE back in 2002 when the
please call Melodie Goff at 408-8135 BY | average luncheon attendance was 50 and we met at the
MONDAY, JANUARY 17, AT NOON | Old San Francisco Steakhouse. Our current luncheon

record attendance is 120. At Bray Communications, I

so we can cancel your meal. X )
employ two assistants - Jan Hall and Melodie Goff.

Please make sure to check in at the

front desk when you arrive. *  Any save the date information you would like to share

RSVP REOUIRED with us about SAABE in 20112
e sure to A Yes, the January luncheon presenter will be CPS

can be sure to have enough Energy who will be covering the rebate program for
meals on hand! « 2011. So please make sure you RSVP, as this promises
| to be a packed house.

¢  Family/Children?
I have been married to my husband Bruce for 28 years,
and we have one son named Sean who is 25. Our son

recently graduated from the University of North Texas
and will soon be starting his career with the Marines.

* Hobbies/what do you enjoy during off-hours?

In my spare time, I have started my own blog called
AlamoALaCarte where I write about San Antonio

(Continued on page 2)
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A Message from the President

by Charles Mikolajczyk, Jr., CBE-M

Thanks to everyone that attended the 2010 SAABE
Christmas Celebration! It was great to see everyone and get to
unwind...a little! Also, I don’t know about you, but I’ve had so
much turkey and ham that I’m beginning to gobble and grunt!
Now it’s time for some BBQ and those new Super Bowl
commercials!

In case you missed the December SAABE luncheon, the
SAABE board members that were up for election were
reappointed for another two-year term. Please commend them
when you have the chance, for they do a lot of work in their
spare time to make SAABE what it is today!

Be sure and make plans to attend the January SAABE
luncheon, as CPS Energy will be presenting the 2011
Rebates/Structure, among other items. If you’re replacing some
HVAC items, there is nothing worse than leaving money on the
table, so be sure and get the info you need!

Have you had a chance to review your SAWS irrigation
invoices from last month? It appears that our local water vendor
is making it so that only those with big budgets can afford to
keep any type of landscaping or flower beds! Oh well, let’s see
what happens in April/May when the colors come out.

Wishing you all a great-201 14 «

Call David Harding Today

PAVE e 142,

18680 Marbach Lane » San Antonio, TX 78266
San Antonio: 210.798.1111 Fax: 210.798.1112
Austin: 5123299148 Cell: 210.669.3639
Email: davidh@pavecon.com

www.pavecon.com

X,

1-800-RediFuel

(733-4383)

Ask About

“KeepFull”

A First Priority Service

TOFER SAECTALISTS
HOLABTIRIE
Chris Benson
Ouics: [120; S5-6M0 0. Buoa 566
Fae (2109 fss-nezT “AILFM 1106

Cibuly, TX F8108

cliuia.be A aNETORCAnTELE cim

Engineer Spotlight (continued)

food, arts and travel. Check it out at
http:\AlamoALaCarte.blogspot.com. My husband
and I also enjoy traveling and cooking. In fact, a
couple of our dishes have won first place at the
Central Market Hatch Chili Pepper Cook Off. My
husband also contributes the Hatch macaroni and
cheese at the annual SAABE picnic.

Since you like to travel, what would you say is your
best trip ever?

That would be a toss-up between an Alaskan cruise
that I took and a trip to Hawaii. The Alaskan
scenery was magnificent, but they about had to
kidnap me in order to bring me back to the
mainland from Hawaii — I did not want to leave. <
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WE WANT TO BE YQUR FIRST CHOICE FOR HVAC PARTS AND SERVICE!
COME VISIT OUR NEW PARTS DEPARTMENT!!

Direct Digital & Pneumatic Air Compressors/Driers: Thermostats:
Controls ' - Curtis Toledo: ' - Pneumatic (DlrectfReverse]
- Sighe. - Hankison: < Electic
- Barber Colman- - Filters - Electronic:

- RobertShaw. - il - ngrammable
+=Johnson Controls ~ Calibration Kits:
,.-A:HDH\EYWE”» Valves . ,
=Kele " - Zone Cortral Valves ’Humndlty Transmltta's
=ACL Butherﬂy Yalves - Wall Mount.
- Mamac: Systems - Ball Valves - DUt Molrt: ‘
- KMC Controls — Kreuter™ - Globe Valves - ’
- Belimg. - Packing Kits €O, Sensors; 1
- Delta . - Wall Mount j
= Ene. Actuators: - DuctMount |
-~ [NvEeNsys - Damper Actuators

= ‘valve Actuators ‘Variable Frequency Drives:
Klein Tools: < Preumatic Actuators = Square D Drives
& Hand: Tnols - Dmer:t Cauple Actuators - GrahamiDanFoss
presfHand Cleaner
= Gloves: WIre
= Knives - Plenum Cable
- Cable TIBS

We offer ENGINEERING and TECHNICAL SUPPORT as well as
INSTALLATION SERVICE for all praducts sold!!

BARBER KLEIN TOOLs  DELTA

COLMAN RTERERL S NN CONTROLS
Ward Systems 8 Semces Tne.
2121 CeaBee -
san Antonio, Texas 78217 .
JOHNSON Phone (210) 824-7683 E rie
CONTROLS Fax: (210)824-2123. |

Mobile: {210} 825-2011
WWW. wardsystems us

BELIMO KMC ’ Honeywell

'CONTROLS
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Vendor Rep Report
by Randy Cummings

Wow, 2011 is here already! If you blinked, you might
have missed 2010.

With the economy looking to make a turnaround, I know
everyone is optimistic about what the new year will bring.
SAABE is excited about 2011 and the potential growth we
have envisioned. Our membership held strong this last year
and is looking to increase this year with new engineers and
vendors jumping on board. And, nearly all of the luncheons
are booked for 2011.

Even though attendance was low at the last few
luncheons, we had a great turnout at the Christmas party. For
those of you that did not make it to the Christmas party, you
missed a great time. Everyone won at least one door prize, and
several folks won two. Make sure you thank Robert Steele and
the entire board for putting on a great party.

Speaking of the board, take some time to congratulate
Charlie Mikolajczyk, Jr., Mike Halvorsen, Mike Copp and J.R.
Uresti on their reelection. It’s the leadership these guys
provide that make SAABE the great organization it is.

If you have not already RSVP’d for the January luncheon,

make sure you do so ASAP. CPS Energy always brings the
largest turnout of the year, and space will fill up fast.

Thanks, and see ya’ll this month. <

It Pays to Advertise in
SAABE TIMES

Dimensions 3 Issues 6 Issues 1 Year
Full page $350 $725 $1,250
_ Half page $190 $370 $720
Quarter page $100 $200 $350
Business card 875 $130 $250

Send ad copy (preferably in GIF or JPG formats) and
payment to SAABE, PO Box 780785, San Antonio,
TX 78278, or email (preferred) to laurabray@
braycommunications.com. <

.

San Antonio Building Codes
Academy Training

From January 25 to January 27, the San Antonio Building
Codes Academy will host training sessions on the adopted 2009
International Fuel Gas Code and the anticipated adoption of the
2011 National Electrical Code.

Bob Schutz will present the 2009 IFGC Design,
Installation and Inspection Principals seminar, and the course is
worth six hours of continuing education credit.

Keith Lofland will present the 2011 NEC Analysis of
Changes seminar, and this course is worth four hours of
continuing education credit and can be used to renew your state
electrical license.

The seminar schedule is as follows:
January 25, 2011 - 2009 IFGC Design, Installation &
Inspection Principals
January 26, 2011 - 2011 NEC Analysis of Changes
{moming or afternoon session)
January 27, 2011 - 2009 IFGC Design, Installation &
~ Inspection Principals :
Reglsﬁatlonfeésfagrthe2009%FGC Deéigh, Installation
and Inspection Principals are $160. Registration fees for the
2011 NEC Analysis of Changes are $75. The deadline for a

guaranteed reservation is January 21, 2011. For more
information, visit http://www.sanantonio.gov/dsd/sabca.asp. %

Education Corner

The LED Advantage

» Sponsored by Austin Association of Facility and
Maintenance Engineers (AAFAME)

e January 18, 401 Congress Avenue (Frost Tower), Austin
+ Cost: $50 for nonmembers

+  For more information, visit http://www.aafame.org/
cde.cfm?event=334019

Sign Policies and Procedures
¢  Sponsored by COSA Development Services Department

o January 21, Cliff Morton Development and Business
Services Center (Training Rooms A & B), San Antonio

e Cost: Free

«  For more information, visit http://www.sanantonio.gov/
dsd/lunchlearn.asp %
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Be Pmattisfa. ;E& Pmpamd |

ls your camgany prepared should a disaster sti ke?

Wil you be action oriented or reaction oriented?

Last-minute declsions in the face of a disaster ara

almost certain to increase both the time and the
cost of recovery, Disaster planning offers you the
oppartunity to make calm, well-considered deci
sions g::rmr to a critical event, Plans will vary wzdeEy
from one organization to another. Let Blackmon

Mooring assist w:th pmrliazmg veux campa y“s
need& o

£stab§tshmg your mmpmy and E‘afzsélg 85353
Priarity Customer with a Response Service Agree-
ment can give you peace of mind that shoulda
disaster strike, Blackmon Maoring - will be there to
assist in reducing bzssmess Jﬂierrug}tmn and miti-
gﬁimg n:f:aﬁts%. ,

| Rasynnse Samm Agr@@mmt &amﬁw

® Mo cost of contractual abﬁigatmﬂ

. zw?;"ﬁé% Emerganw Respanse

F’rmrgty Respnns& in the eventof a
community-wide disaster

@ Preregistrati ngy{:ugfm ity's
- “wital statistics” for customized, miore
efficiel nt r:%lsaster response

F’rmrgw &espfmze Consultant anﬁ Proj ec:%
mafdsnaim as%ggﬁecf to 'gfmsr account

Vanessa Rodriguez
Pstosity Respunse Consultant
Blackmon Mooring of San Astonio

210.249.1496 cell
waﬁgig@z@h%a@kmgn’mmfigsg‘cm;%

1.877.730.1948

‘www.ﬁlat&manmﬁarmg com
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San Pedro Plaza - LEED Certification
Only Four Points To Go!

Chief Building Engineer Mark Rybczynski and Building

Manager Art Villarreal of Reata Real Estate Services are all
smiles as they near LEED Certification at San Pedro Plaza!

Not very long ago, they were all frowns, since most of the
energy conserving programs that Mark had presented to
management were not acted upon. Even so, Mark knew he
could do many cost saving programs that would not require a
great expenditure of funds. Then, about two years ago Reata
began looking at energy savings and LEED Certification as a
companywide goal. They provided qualified personnel to
oversee the certification, and before long, Mark’s programs
were being accepted.

To begin with, he noticed that various areas were not
running at comfortable temps and that many areas had wide
temp variations. Mark started a systematic inspection of all
temperature controls which led to the repair of leaks in his
pneumatic system and calibration of all thermostats. He also
tackled the lighting systems in the building. Light levels were

measured, and many areas were found to have overly high light

by Tom Lasater

levels which allowed for the removal of several light fixtures.
He also did a major light fixture retrofit to T-8’s, and light
switches were changed to motion sensors for added savings.

Mark was actively involved and provided practical and
efficient solutions to a number of roadblocks. For example,
there was a need for additional stalls in the restrooms. By
looking at building blueprints, Mark found ample room was
available in the chase areas next to the restrooms. These chase
areas had been converted to janitor closets, and by closing
them, they were able to convert these under-utilized spaces to
the required additional restroom stalls.

Mark is an example of how skills and knowledge of
building trades, along with persistence, can result in cost
savings of energy and water. He is an inspiration to other
SAABE engineers who want to integrate cost saving measures
in their buildings. Mark will be glad to share and assist you
with your building efficiency ideas and can be reached at (210)
841-3219.

Vhen Power Goes Out...

Eﬁsure You Have Reliable Backup Gensets Fast!
Sales ¢ Service ¢ Rental

¢ Rental Gensets

* Rental Chillers

» Standby Gensets

¢ Service & Maintenance

Jason Tarbox
Rental Power
210-648-8947

Tom Tarbox
Over 600 kW
210-648-8874

Ed Moseley
8 kW to 600 kW  Service & Maintenance
210-648-8407

Rita Munoz

210-648-8356
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AVECON Ltd. Is Pushing GREI

Pavecon is big on recycling jobs, whether for a patch
repair or a total recycle job. Pavecon has taken the
challenge to help our environment in every way possible.
One way is by becoming one of the leading recycling
companies of asphalt and concrete in the Southwest, and
by extending that commitment to our customers,

Pavecon grinds up the old asphalt and existing soil and
then remixing it with Portland cement. The end product
is a strong, long-lasting base, with a new asphalt surface
to support various types of traffic.

~ Other by-products are also used, resulting in less haul-off
_ orland fill refuse. Many times, excess material is reused
_on-site or moved to other sites to be used as base material
~_on other Pavecon jobs. Concrete is another material that
_ gets reused in Pavecon’s “Go Green” approach. Concrete
. that has been removed from the job is taken to specified
‘crushers where the materlal is crushed mto a usable base
material. ‘

Pavecon is always thlnkmg of our environment. When
_ asphalt paving repair jobs are specified to be: removed,
_ Pavecon makes sure the old asphalt goes back to asphalt
_ manufacturers to be recycled into new as Jhalt mixcalled
“RAP”. Remember, it is our planet ank 2
to keep it “GREEN.” :

 DALLAS » FT. WORTH * HOUSTON « AUSTIN » SAN ANTONIO
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SAABE January Last Thursday
Training Seminar

The Last Thursday Training Seminars are back! This
month’s topic is “HVAC Valves,” and the presenters will be
Michael Madzy and Rick Bisping with Honeywell. Honeywell is
also this month’s training seminar sponsor.

Where: First National Bank (6243 IH 10 W)
Tenth floor conference room

When: Thursday, January 27, 11:30 am - 1:00 pm
(Lunch provided by Honeywell)

Honeywell is a Fortune 100 company that invents and
manufactures technologies to address tough challenges linked to
global macro trends such as safety, security, and energy. With
approximately 122,000 employees worldwide, including more
than 19,000 engineers and scientists, they have an unrelenting
focus on quality, delivery, value, and technology in everything
they make and do.

For more information about Honeywell, contact Michael
Madzy at (210) 267-7657 or michael. madzy@honeywell.com. Or
visit their website at“www.hviieywell.com.

The seminar is open to SAABE Engineers and their
assistants only, and there is no cost to attend. There is a limit of
25 attendees.

If you are coming, please email
mgoff@braycommunications.com. Please RSVP by Wednesday,
January 26 so we know how many lunches to order. If you RSVP
and cannot attend, please call Melodie Goff at 408-8135 so she
can move someone off the waiting list. <

December Lunch Summary
by Curtis Thompson

Hello to all.... What a crazy but great year it has been for
those with SAABE! Reflecting back, how can you not say that
we have provided some awesome luncheons! With all the great
vendors giving some valuable info on topics well needed for
discussion! We definitely thank everyone for being a part of
such a great organization! As we look forward to 2011, our goal
is to improve SAABE, so any input is valuable!

The SAABE Board will remain the same for 2011!
Remember guys - you raised your right hand and swore not to
drink or hunt this year! All you guys have done an awesome
job, and I am truly grateful to be a part of it!!

See everyone in January, 2011! Let’s make it the best year
possible!

USAA Real Estate Company
Obtains LEED EB GOLD
Certification for Colonnade Centre

USAA Real Estate Company’s Colonnade Centre has
earned a Leadership in Energy & Environmental Design for
Existing Buildings (LEED EBOM) certification from the
United States Green Building Council (USGBC) at the GOLD
level.

The onsite property Management team, Cindy Casey
(Director of Property and Facilities Management - USAA Real
Estate Company) and SAABE member Armando Salazar
(ABM Engineering), utilized the expertise of Jenni Porter
(Envision Realty Services) and USAA Real Estate Company’s
sustainability platform which allowed them to achieve the goals
of reducing carbon emissions, promoting tenant satisfaction and
awareness and lowering operating costs while enhancing
property value. <
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 Prepa re‘d: ness Plan Partners have e
mmé knewsgmg that Geﬁ ffcan

1 !nspecimn Contac Brew Van’ﬁyt:k at i}m Mam ﬂfﬁea
14955 Bulverde Rd.
San Antonio, TX 78247
(210) 480-2777
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Charles Mikolajczyk Jr
Endeavor Real Estate Group
8000 IH 10 W, Suite 250
San Antonio, TX 78230

SAABE TIM ES Final Thought:

“Be always at war with your vices, at peace with your neighbors, and let each

B Janua ry ISS ue new year find you a better man.” - Benjamin Franklin
R Hm”n.gsngfinﬁzii;szsxﬁs;u;;;sfgsgu:siisgslggnss;;ng

2010 Board efDirectors |
Charles Mikolajczyk, Jr., CBE-M 3410828 | Next Meeting:
President Wednesday, January-19
Mike Halvorsen, CBE-M 669-3929 .
1st Vice President | "CPS Energy 2011 Programs and Services"
JR Uresti 496-7400 Sponsored by CPS Energy
2nd Vice Pres./BOMA SA Representative f
Curtis Thompson 557-9977
Secretary
Michael Copp 223-5700 Upcoming Program:
Treasurer Wednesday, February 16
Randy Cummings 394-6233 .
Vendor Representative Pro Tem Topic TBD
John Leifester 771-7081 Sponsored by Blackmon Mooring
Education Director f
Kendal Langenberg 885-5194
Membership Chair
Bob Beal 830-868-4749
Past President
Laura Bray 408-1699 :
Association Manager ; The SAABE Times is edited by Bray Communications.
(laurabray@braycommunications.com) '




